
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

It is with mixed emotions that I write to inform you that I will be leaving Scoil Dara at 

the end of the year and will be taking on a new role as the Principal of St Joseph’s Mercy 

Secondary School.  

 

It has been an honour and a privilege to serve as the Principal of Scoil Dara and to work 

alongside such dedicated staff, students, and parents over the last seven years.  

 

I want to express my deepest gratitude for the support and cooperation you have shown 

me during my time as principal. It has been a privilege to work with such supportive 

parents who are committed to the success and well-being of their children.  

 

I am proud of the progress we have made together in advancing the academic excellence 

and overall growth of the school community. Your involvement and engagement have 

been instrumental in creating a positive and nurturing learning environment for all 

students.  

 

I will always cherish the relationships and experiences that I have gained over the last 

seven years and remember the kindness and respect that our students show each day in 

Scoil Dara. They are a credit to their parents, school and community and I wish them 

and you their parents every success for the future. 

 

I will do everything in my power to ensure a smooth transition and to assist in any way 

possible during this period of change. 

 

Thank you  

 

David McCormack  

Principal  

 

 

 


